
ANNOUNCEMENTS 7/4/21 

The Day of the Lord’s Return 2 Peter 3:10-18 
There are a number of books, thoughts, and ideas on end times theology. What will happen, 
when will it happen, who will it affect and the list goes on. As we look at the end of 2 Peter 3, 
Peter only mentions what will take place. He does not go into detail but rather talks about what 
we should be doing as we wait for this event. We need to be doing more than just waiting. Join 
us to find out what that is as we close out this letter from Peter. 

After the service we would love to have you join us for some cookies and drinks and some great 
conversation with friends from church. 
 
Our nursery is open! Nursery  is for children ages 0-3. The nursery check-in will be inside at the 
nursery. Young children are also welcome in the main worship service. 

Camp Zion is in need of fast-fill water balloons. If you would like to help out with a donation it 
can be dropped off at church.  

Marge Westra will have surgery on July 6 where she will have a cyst in her back removed and a 
spinal fusion to correct slippage in a vertebrae. Please pray for the surgery and recovery that 
follows to go well.  
               
If you have a pastoral care need or concern we encourage you to contact Pastor Greg, Pastor Rick, 
or your elder (assigned by last name): 
  Pattie Grooters (A-D) Ken Johnson (E-H) Brandon Deiter (I-M)  
  Steve Boersma (N-R) Arlyn Zoet (S-U) Haley Stone (V-Z) 
It’s not always easy to tell who needs an encouraging helping hand.  If you know of someone in 
our church family, or if you personally need some help, please contact our Chair of Deacons, 
Jerrod Holzgen at (616) 520-1771.  Scripture encourages all of us to carry each others burdens 
(Galatians 6:2).  You would bless us by letting us walk with you. 

WEEKLY OFFERING: June 27, 2021 
Weekly Budget:  $11,210.27  Year to Date Budget              $44,841.08 
General Fund:      $  7,102.00  Year to Date Contribution:  $28,414.76 
Bathroom Remodel Fund to date- $2,405.00


